
From: Mark Stroppiana [mailto:M.Stroppiana@endeavour.com.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 11 January 2018 3:48 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: Leigh Svendsen 
Subject: AM2014/286 Practical Guidelines for site inspection  
 
Dear Associate  

 

Further to our correspondence dated 5th January 2018 concerning guidelines for site 

inspections, I confirm that the Endeavour Foundation takes no issue with and has no 

objection to the attendance of Leigh Svendsen or another representative from the Health 

Services Union,  during the inspection of our site located at 59-65 Kurrajong Road Mt Druitt, 

at the time and date as determined by the Full Bench.  

 

Regards  

 

Mark Stroppiana  
Specialist Industrial Relations  
P 07 3908 8426 M 0459 851 436 
33 Corporate Drive, Cannon Hill QLD 4170    
PO Box 3555 Tingalpa DC QLD 4173 Australia  
 

E M.Stroppiana@endeavour.com.au W www.endeavour.com.au             
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